
 

 
 
 
 

 

MWRA Water Main Project 

Lexington Street  
 

 

The Massachusetts Water Resources Authority has started a project that will 

extend and rehabilitate its Section 101 water pipeline. The scope of this project 

includes work on Lexington Street from Totten Pond Road to the Lexington town 

line. Construction is anticipated to begin in Spring 2023 and will be complete by 

January 2025. 

 

 

For more information and construction updates, visit the MWRA’s website: 

https://www.mwra.com/projects/water/neh/neh-sec101/sec101extension.html 

 

 

To receive updates to the construction schedule via email, sign up for the 

MWRA’s Everbridge service here: 

https://www.mwra.com/updates/everbridge/join.html 
 

 

All questions and concerns should be directed to Georges Makso or Sean Navin of 

the MWRA: 

 

Georges Makso – MWRA Onsite Representative (Primary Contact for Residents) 

Phone: 857-331-4007 

Email: georges.makso@mwra.com 

 

 

Sean Navin – MWRA Public Affairs 

Phone: 617-788-1112 

Email: sean.navin@mwra.com 
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